
2024 Pavement Maintenance Project
Bid/RFP Status
Closed - no longer accepting bids and proposals
Bid/RFP Due Date
Wed, 05/01/2024 - 2:00 PM
Back to Bids/RFPs

THANK YOU FOR VISITING THE CITY OF TROUTDALE’S 2024 PAVEMENT MAINTENANCE PROJECT
WEBSITE.

As the project moves forward and a contractor is selected, the City will update this site with the
Project Schedule that will inform you when your street will be closed for repair. Schedules can
change on very short notice due to weather, equipment breakdowns, etc., so please pay close
attention to this website and signage provided by the contractor.

Troutdale has great streets and hopes that residents and business owners understand how
important it is to perform these maintenance activities to ensure our streets remain that way
for the long term. Please bear with us knowing that a few days of inconvenience pays off with
years of good quality pavement.

For more information about this project, email christopher.priano [at] troutdaleoregon.gov (
Christopher Priano) or call him at 503-674-3312.
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